

FEBRUARY 5th 2021

THE SCOOP



SUBICARE EARLY LEARNING CENTRE'S FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

IN THIS ISSUE:

COVID-19 Safety
Measures

- 1 -

Friendly Reminders

- 2 & 3 -

Subicare Social Media

- 4 -



PERSONAL HYGIENE

requently wash your hands with soap or use alcohol based hand sanitiser

avoid touching your face and sneeze or cough in to a tissue or your elbow



SOCIAL DISTANCING

follow current state guidleines for wearing a mask

maintain social distancing and stay up to date with the



INFECTION CONTROL

clean surfaces and objects such as doorknobs, benches, table tops, keyboards and phones regularly



ISOLATION

adhere to current state

stay at home it you are unwell or are able to work remotley We are all in this together.







As we welcome all of our families back and even with operations currently looking a little different, there are a few key reminders to remember ...

Physical Health

If you or your child are feeling unwell, we ask that you please stay at home. We cannot stress this enough.

Please also ensure you are informing staff at the centre of the reason for your absence.

SafeWA

Subicare has now downloaded the SafeWA app as a check in point and we ask that all families use it on arrival. There are numerous QR codes along the path to assist with making this process as quick as possible.

On Arrival

Please ensure you are helping us maintain the highest possible hygiene standards during this time by adhering to the precautionary measures that have been put in place.

Drop offs are to be limited to **one adult per family**, with time spent in-service to be kept as brief as possible. Temperature checks will continue to be taken on arrival, recorded and cross referenced with a follow up temperature check taken later in the day.

Please use hand sanitiser on arrival and then assist your child with washing their hands prior to handover.





Wine and Cheese/Information Night

Our Wine and Cheese/Information Night which was scheduled for Friday the 12th of February, will now be on Friday the 19th of February. This is subject to change in line with current government health advice and we will of course keep you informed of any changes.

Sunscreen Station

Located by the centre's front door, the station is there for the convenience of Subicare families to apply their child's first round of sunscreen for the day. Please ensure you are assisting your child with applying sunscreen before you enter the centre and inform educators that this has been done.



Subicare has joined the containers for change initiative.

You can now get a 10c refund for eligible containers in WA through the containers for change scheme.

You can support Subicare by choosing to donate your refund to the centre.

To do so, simply select Subicare Early Learning Centre (Scheme ID C10301325) when returning your containers.

For more information, including what qualifies as an eligible container and where to find refund points, visit:

www.containersforchange.com.au/wa/





social media

If you have not already done so,

please like and share our social media pages...





